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Thank you for all your support and prayers.  We can’t do this without YOU!    
All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:     

Thousand Hills Ministry PO BOX 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795

I will praise the name of God with a song;  I will magnify him with thanksgiving.  Psalm  69:30

Dearest Family & Friends,

Happy Thanksgiving… though a bit late, but only in the traditional sense of the holiday and 
word.  When we think on it we are thankful each and every day because of Jesus. For in 
Thanksgiving we are praising God and this is His will for us.  So… Happy Thanksgiving each day!

 We hope your Thanksgiving Day was filled resting in the Goodness of our LORD; with sweet 
remembrances of who He is and all He has done. Our family enjoyed a lovely Thanksgiving Day 
with dear friends. When we spend time with them we are affirmed in our inner being, 
recognizing with joy those alongside us in the journey of this ministry work in Haiti and in life.  
There are many and each one has a place of loving on us and Haiti. Whether in prayer, generous 
giving, or as our confidant, mentor, or cheerleader; our comrade in arms, smile giver, and of 
course our friend, YOU!  Each of you are reminders of His goodness in our lives, of His abundant 
graciousness, his love.  And we pray too, for you, with thanksgiving, giving thanks in everything 
for it prepares the way that God might show us His fullest~ His salvation in Christ.   

With thankful affection,   Brian & Kathy
Thousand Hills Ministry is committed to serving Haitian pastors and their families- encouraging them with ministry 

support and economic tools that assist them to teach and show Christ and his love; imparting our talents to strengthen 
and encourage the body of Christ to bring fruitful ministries and lasting change.

brian@thousandhilsministry.org                                                                    407-399-8406


